

Dear Parents and Carers,

Inset days

Holy Cross Preschool Nursery will be closed on Thursday 4th July 2024 and Monday 22nd July 2024 this is due to our inset days.

Parent Workshop

We would like to invite you to come and join our parent workshop; participating in activities linked to our topic 'The great outdoors' on Thursday 27th June 2024, 1.45pm- 2.45pm. If your child doesn't attend this session, you are more than welcome to come and join us. More information will be posted via Famly.

Sports Day

Holy Cross Preschool Nursery would like to invite our Parents/Carer's to our annual sports day on Friday 12th July at 1.45 pm. The children can come to nursery wearing their green polo t-shirts, shorts/joggers and trainers. If your child doesn't attend this session you are welcome to come along and join in please arrive at the nursery for 1.40pm to sign in.

Teddy Bear's Picnic

On Monday 15th July 2024 we will be celebrating the end of Summer term with a teddy bear picnic in the afternoon on the grass area next to Stephens pond. Please send your child in with a teddy bear of their choice. This will be a non uniform day, there will be lots of teddy bear themed games/ activities for the children to participate in throughout the day.

Preschooler's Graduation

The time has come where we must bid some of our preschoolers farewell as they leave nursery to embark on a new adventure at school. On Friday 19th July 2024 at 9.10am we will be celebrating our graduates within the setting. Please note there is a maximum limit of 3 people to each child who is graduating. More information will be released soon on Famly.

Animal Man

We will be having a visit from the animal man on Friday 19th July 2024 at 10.30am. If your child doesn't normally attend the Friday morning session they are more than welcome to come please note one parent/carer would also need to come too. More information will be released soon on Famly.



Nursery's reopening date

Holy Cross Pre school Nursery will be reopening on Tuesday 3rd September 2024.

Date	Time	Event
24.5.24	3.00pm	Nursery breaks up for half term
03.6.24	9.00am	Nursery reopens after half term
27.6.24	1.45-2.45pm	Parent Workshop
04.7.24	All Day	Nursery closed for inset day
12.7.24	1.45pm	Sports day
15.7.24	1.30pm	Teddy's bear picnic
19.7.24	9.10-10.00am	Preschool Graduation
19.7.24	10.30am	Animal Man Visit
19.7.24	3.00pm	Nursery breaks up for summer
22.7.24	All Day	Nursery closed for inset day
2.9.24	All Day	Nursery closed for inset day
3.9.24	9.00am	Nursery reopens after summer

Whilst we try our utmost not to change events, occasionally changes are unavoidable and out of our control. In addition, events/opportunities also crop up and we will always make the most out of these. We will always try to give parents as much notice as possible of any changes. Therefore, please check our website, Facebook page, notice boards and texts for any updates or amendments.



Holy Cross Pre School Nursery: Laburnum Drive, Walmley, Sutton Coldfield, B76 2SP. Tel 01216751191

